
 

Andrews High School Parking Decal Purchase Consent Form 

Please complete, detach and turn this portion of the letter with $40 payment. 

Student must present license and turn in this form & payment to claim a decal. 

I authorize _______________________ to have a parking decal for the 2019-2020 school year. 

Parent/Guardian Name:  ______________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:   ______________________________________________ 

Car Year, Model and Make:  ______________________________________________ 

 

License Plate #:   ______________________________________________ 

 

Description of Car (e.g. Color): ______________________________________________ 

 

  

 

T Wingate Andrews High School 

1920 McGuinn Dr., High Point, NC 27265 

336.819.2800 

 

09/18/2019 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

This year we are making parking passes available for students to purchase should they choose to drive to school. We have 

a limited number of passes that will be provided on a first come-first serve basis, so we encourage you to complete the 

form included on this letter with your signature to authorize your child to drive and park at school. The parking decals 

cost $40 per decal and are good for the 2019-2020 school year. Students who have a decal are expected to have the decal 

in their car when they park or there could be penalties for parking without a decal. The decals can be put on the rear-view 

mirror of the car. 

 

Proof of license possession and the form below must be presented when purchasing the decal. If a license is not present 

upon payment or this form authorizing your child to purchase a decal, a parking decal will not be provided. Funds are to 

be turned into the school Treasurer—Mr. Howard—who will then assign a parking pass upon also seeing proof of license 

possession. It is the student’s responsibility to keep up with their decals. If they lose them and no more are left for 

purchase, refunds will not be issued. If you have any questions relating to parking, feel free to give us a call or come visit 

to speak with an administrator who can address your concerns. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Your NameAssistant Principal 

blacksd@gcsnc.com 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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